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Upcoming Rabies Clinic at Benjamin Martin Elementary 
School Cancelled

FAYETTEVILLE, NC – The Cumberland County Health Department has cancelled the 
rabies clinic for Thursday, April 21 that was to be held at Benjamin Martin Elementary 
School, due to damage sustained during Saturday’s storm, and it will not be 
rescheduled. 

Thursday’s clinics at Clear Path on Cedar Creek Road and the Family Fellowship 
Worship Center on Danbury Road will continue as scheduled. 
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